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“Everyone succeeds at Amble Links.” 

WELL DONE to Grace Armstrong and Theo-Jay 

Barclay who had the highest Mathletics scores in 

the last 2 weeks!! 

2015 SCHOOL DIARY 

***DATE CHANGE*** 

Friday 12th June 

7pm—PTA Quiz Night 

Wednesday 17th June 2pm—Meeting for parents 

of children joining 

Reception in September 

Wednesday 24th June PTA Summer Fair 

Thursday 2nd July Transition Day. Children 

visit new classes. Y4 to 

Middle School. 

Monday 6th July SPORTS DAY 

Am—Nursery 

Pm– Recep - Y4 

Tuesday 7th, Wednesday 

8th, Thursday 9th July 

PARENTS EVENINGS 

Wednesday 15th July Year 4 Leavers Awards 

Thursday 16th July 12.30pm Family Picnic and 

Pea Hunt 

Friday 17th July 2pm—School Closes for 

Summer Holiday 

Visit our website at: www.amblelinks.northumberland.sch.uk for lots more information!! 

Attendance for Week 6 
Our school target is 95 %  

OVERALL LAST WEEK– 96%  
Reception (Turtles)   94% 
Year 1 Jellyfish-   95% 
Year 2 Puffins –  99% 
Year 3 Sharks-   94% 
Year 4 Penguins -  97% 

Well Done Puffins! 

STARS OF THE 

WEEK 
Ava Stewart 

Ross Allan 

Mackenzie Miller 

Cheyenne Mitchell 

Grace Dawson 

Rylie Charlton 

SCHOOL UNIFORM WEBSITE 

It has been brought to our attention that there have been some stock 

issues with school uniform sweatshirts through our online provider.  We 

are told that this is only on sweatshirts and that they should be back in 

stock by the end of July.  In the meantime we have ordered a small 

number of sweatshirts from our previous supplier which should be 

available in school in the next three weeks (these sweatshirts are at the 

usual in school prices).  We will keep you updated on this situation.  Please 

also note that the online supplier now makes a £2 delivery charge for 

orders under £15.  We will be contacting the supplier to raise our 

concerns about how unclear this is on the website  and to try to get some 

assurances about future supply. Apologies for any difficulties this may 

have caused. 

CHILDREN’S COUNTRYSIDE DAY 

The KS2 children had a fabulous day at the Children’s Countryside Day at 

Wooler yesterday.  They were blessed with great weather and enjoyed 

learning many new things about country life whilst collecting bags full of 

freebies. Look out for photos on the website. 

Buddhist Visitor 
We were pleased to welcome Mrs de Silva into school this week to help us learn 

more about the Buddhist faith.  She spoke with us in 

an assembly and then worked with classes to make 

Buddhist flags, lanterns and lotus flowers.  The 

children had a day off timetable learning much more 

about Buddhism in their classrooms before coming 

back into the hall to tell us about what they had been 

learning and what they had been making.  Look out for 

photos on the school website and Facebook page. 

BUY SCHOOL UNIFORM AT  

alfs.schoople.com 

SCHOOL DINNER OPTIONS 
Thank you to all parents who returned their children's dinner choice 

forms for next week.  Judging by the children’s responses when we told 

them about our new system we think it will be a real success.  Forms will 

come out to you each Friday to be returned by the following Friday. When 

forms are not returned children will always be given Option 1 on the menu.  

Please note that you DON NOT HAVE TO MAKE A PUDDING CHOICE - 

Children choose their pudding each day. As warm weather approaches, please ensure 

that you apply suncream to your child before 

they come to school and also send a hat in 

with them for playtimes! 

QUIZ NIGHT 
Entries are coming in fast for Quiz Night which will 

now be held on Friday 12th June.  Get your forms and 

money in quickly as places are now very limited! 

IN TO WIN WINNERS 

We have drawn our lucky winners from the children 

who achieved 100% attendance last half term.  The 6 

lucky children who will enjoy a Spurreli ice cream are: 

Fraya Hogarth, Aleesha Knox, Alfie Armstrong, 

Faye Stone, Chloe Wilkinson, Amber Lewins. 

Remember that 100% and good punctuality gets the 

children into the draw! 
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